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OLO auction cancellation

Following the update of the 2024 funding plan according which the borrowing requirements are
expected to decrease, the Belgian Debt Agency has decided to cancel the OLO auction on August 19.
So far the Agency has already completed 73.9% of its OLO program, and 72.9% of the total program.
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